
 

October 31, 2021 

 

 

Dear members of the Pike-Delta-York Local School District: 

 

On October 16, I emailed district parents providing information regarding a Village of Delta 

agenda item on the council’s meeting agenda.  Listed on that agenda was the following for council 

to approve: 

 

Ordinance 21-14 First Reading with Emergency Provision 

 

AN ORDINANCE ALLOWING FOR THE ISSUANCE OF PERMITS, LICENSES AND 

APPROVAL FOR MARIJUANA CULTIVATION, PROCESSING AND/OR SALE OR 

SIMILAR BUSINESS WITHIN THE VILLAGE OF DELTA AND DECLARING AN 

EMERGENCY 

 

As a reminder, this topic is scheduled to again be on the Village Council’s agenda for tomorrow 

evening’s meeting.  I encourage you to attend the meeting to share your opinion on the topic as 

their decision will impact our children and community.  The meeting will take place tomorrow, 

Monday, November 1 at 5:30 pm. 

 

I am also happy to share that last week the Pike-Delta-York Local School District and our students 

participated in the yearly activity of Red Ribbon Week celebrated nationally at the end of each 

October to encourage our children to make positive, good choices. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ted Haselman, Ed. D. 

Superintendent 

 

 


